
Thank you to everyone who came and supported the Springsure Show this year! It was an 
immensely successful show with good numbers through the gates and positive feedback all 
round. 

Some of the highlights included introducing our newest sections of the Show, meat, and 
dairy goats along with the Bauhinia Carcass Classic. The Bauhinia Carcass Classic is a new 
competition designed to target the ever-growing feedlot market for beef cattle in Australia. 
The classic begins at the Show where cattle are judged and then moved onto the feedlot for 
100 days. There will be a weigh day at the feedlot to see their progress and a dinner in 
October to celebrate the success of the region’s cattle producers. 
We are excited to see this competition grow! Seeing the as always amazing exhibitions in the 
other brilliant sections of the Show: pavilion, horses, prime and stud cattle, poultry, sheep, 
and wool and, trade stalls. 

Thank you to all the stewards, judges, volunteers, and anyone else who made the Springsure 
Show a success. And a massive thank you to the 850 people who came through the gates 
over the weekend to support the Show. This figure does not including those competitors, 
volunteers, stewards and judges already on the grounds!

If you have any suggestions or feedback that can make the Springsure Show run better, 
please don’t hesitate to contact the committee or respective steward. 

We can’t wait to begin planning a bigger and better show for 2023. We hope to see you all 
there on Friday 26 & Saturday 27 May 2023!
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